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We’ve been learning all about autumn this week in 

Reception. The children have loved spotting signs of autumn 

and talking about seasonal change. If you and your child see 

any signs of autumn when you’re out and about, we’d love to 

hear about them. Perhaps you could send your child in with 

some of the autumn treasures which they’ve found, to show 

to the class. Or perhaps you could send us a picture on 

‘Evidence me’ to tell us what they’ve found. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’ll be looking for signs of autumn on our walk to the 

library next Tuesday. Please, please, please can we ask any 

parents or grandparents who are free on Tuesday 11th to 

come along and help us on the walk? Just let one of the 

Reception team know that you’re coming along. We’d be so 

grateful for as many extra hands as possible. 



 

We had a visit from the school nursing team this week to talk 

about oral hygiene and the importance of hand washing. 

They read a story and taught the children a song. The 

children should have all brought home a little tooth care kit. 

Please let us know if you didn’t get one as we have plenty of 

spares. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone, 

The Reception team. 

 


